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Idwal Class — Nursery and Reception

Welcome and who’s who

A warm welcome to you as parents/guardians to Idwal Class. The staff within the class are Miss Ilid Humphreys
(teacher), Miss Catrin Parry (classroom assistant) and Miss Michelle Roberts (classroom assistant). Our theme for
the next half term will be ‘Delicious’ and the focus will be on story books about food and the senses. We will also
have a cafe role play area within the class, please let us know if you specialise in this area — a visit or talk from
parents/guardians would be a valuable experience for the children!

Reading routine

The pupils in the Reception Class will be given reading folders to keep for the year. The folders will be sent out on
Friday and should be returned on Monday morning. Further information will be sent out during the next few weeks.

Physical Education

Your child will need suitable clothing for physical education activities which are t-shirt and shorts. The clothes will
be kept in school for the term. They do not need special shoes at the moment — we will let you know if this changes
during the year.

Wellingtons

Outdoor actvities play a vital part in the Foundation Phase activities and the pupils will experience a range of
activities in a variety of weather. Please can you provide a pair of wellingtons in a bag labelled with your child’s
name. They will be kept in school for the year.

Labelling clothes

We appreciate that school uniforms are costly and we kindly ask you to ensure that every item of clothing is labelled
with your child’s name in order to minimise the risk of misplacing items of clothing.

Class dojo

The school uses ‘Class dojo’ as one means of communicating with parents. We have already provided information
regarding joining class dojo. Please let us know if you have not received these or are having difficulty with class
dojo so that you can receive relevent information regarding your child.

Who collects your child from school

In order to ensure the safety of your child, please notify us of any change to the regular routine regarding who
collects your child from school. Please notify a member of the classroom staff or phone the school before hand.

Expertise

Please remember to let us know of any expertise you may have which would benefit the class or school, e.g.
gardening or building skills.

Thank you very much for your co-operation and support. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you
have any concerns or feel unsure about anything. Ilook forward to a happy year in your company!

Miss Ilid Humphreys



